
 

 

 

 

 

Greetings brethren,  

May the grace of the Lord Jesus Christ be upon your lives.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jovenes 

 

 

 

 

 

In December we held our VBS in Tzuitziribal, 
where the new work has begun with the 
children. We had a very good turned out. The 
children had a delightful time, hearing Bible 
stories.  

Our youth group comes on Saturdays to study 
God’s Word.  

It is our desire for them to be rooted in God’s 
Word and stand the winds of adversity 

I am grateful to the Lord for another year of faithful prayer and 
financial support. May God bless each one of you in a mighty way.  
Please continue to pray for my Knee. Also for God to give me the 
strength to keep going and helping in the Lord’s Work. Happy New 
Year to each one of you . God bless you.  
 

Praise God our VBS in Cantel was very well attended. 
The number increased each day, the first day we had 
69 and the last day we had107. The children had the 
privilege to hear the plan of salvation. 


